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To whom it concerns, PLANNING DEPT

We need more resources in the Juniper Canyon area. We are a busy family of 6 and having the convenience of a local
store would lessen the burden on not only my family, but many other family’s that live up here. The economic inflation is
taking a toll on everyone, but this store is one step in the right direction. Less trips into town, competitive prices and
adding a few jobs to the area is a win.

Hannah Elliott

— —
From: Craig Major <cmajor1991@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 7:41 PM

- Craig Major
[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



